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       June 25, 2010 
 

 
MEMORANDUM FOR: Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators and the 
    National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) Servicing Agent 
 
 
FROM:   Dennis Kuhns 
    Division Director 
    Risk Insurance 
 
SUBJECT:   NFIP Program Lapse Continues 
 
This week, the House approved legislation that would extend the NFIP until September 30, 2010; 
however, it is unclear when the Senate will act on this measure. Therefore, the NFIP lapse continues. 
 
Until further notice, you are to be guided by the memorandum of May 28, 2010, Bulletin W-10063: 
http://www.nfipiservice.com/stakeholder/pdf/bulletin/W-10063.pdf. 
 
We will continue to keep you informed of changes to the NFIP reauthorization status. 
 
cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, Government Technical Representative 
 
Required Routing: All Departments 
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